
Got a Spine Scholarship Winner 2024

Olivia Robinson is from Columbus, Ohio, and graduated from the Wellington School. Olivia will be attending the University of
Cincinnati in the fall and will be pursuing a health science degree.

Message from Recipient:   

“I am incredibly grateful to Arctic Chiropractic for choosing me as a recipient of the scholarship funds. This opportunity will 
contribute to my pursuit of a 4-year health science degree, propelling me toward my goal of becoming a physician assistant. With the 
skills I gain, I will be able to impact the lives of patients as a dedicated healthcare professional. The Got A Spine Scholarship is a 
great resource to learn more about chiropractic practices and how to look at injuries from a more compassionate and 
informative perspective, which are values I hope to carry with me into my future!”


